
19/03/2020 

MRS Elizabeth Taylor 
- 5 Bower ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
Lizzietaylor68@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0211 - 82 - 84 Bower Street MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Sir / Madam

I would like to express my concern over this development. It appears to be an oversized new 
building that has not adhered to the council guidelines regarding alterations and extensions. 
Why do we have council guidelines if we allow developers to get away with dishonest 
applications? Surely this sets a precedent for future developers who will avoid communal 
interests in favour of their own designs.
Please consider this submission as an objection to this development.

Kind regards

Elizabeth Taylor 

Sent: 19/03/2020 3:14:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


